
The Sweet Taste of Giving Back!  
 

 

 

 

 

Join us for a fundraiser to support 

 Portola Springs Elementary School PTA.  

Come in to Churned Creamery at 6376 Irvine Blvd. in 
Irvine on Thursday, October 25th between 4:00pm and 

10:00pm. Bring in this flyer, show it on your 
smartphone or tell the cashier you’re supporting the 
cause to make sure that 20% of the proceeds will be 
donated to Portola Springs Elementary School PTA. 

 


